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10/15/24  My name is David Lobe,I am responding to PDC ref. case number 160442. The violation 
alledges I promoted my campaign during work hours on public facilities. Attached are submitted 
vacation time slips used during the productions. The Bruce transfer station production was filmed 
9/23/24 at 1p during normal operations open to the public, which are clearly seen in the 
background. No adams county employees were visible. i can provide witnesses to the fact i arrived in 
my own personal vehicle if necessary. My corrective action on this Ad is to provide proper sponsor 
Identification at the end of my ad for a minimum of 4 sec. clearly legible. Example "Paid for by David 
Lobe" 110 E 4th Ritzville Wa.  99169 Lobeforadamscountycommissioner@gmail.com (509)347-6220. I 
am informing the PDC, both ads were immediately removed from my personal facebook,political 
facebook,& Source1 News to prevent further actions. My second "we the people" as was done 
during scheduled break time, with me using Vacation time On oct 7th. I will admit, i took close up 
pictures of my mechanic co-workers saying "we the people" with displays in the background which 
could indicate our adams county shop. Corrective action taken on this ad. It was removed 
immediately from both my facebook pages and Source 1 news.  Thankyou for guiding me on this 
matter, i really appreciate it Tabitha. 
 



 


